
Attire 

Attendance/Make Up Classes 
We take attendance very seriously at GYMTEK, because it is important in  
order to have a consistent and safe learning environment. We do understand that 
there are times when, because of illness or emergencies, your child will be unable 
to attend their class.  Please speak with the office regarding a make-up class.  Only 
one make-up is allowed per month, and must be scheduled through the office.  
No refunds or credits will be given for missed classes. 

Fees 
Payment is due on the 25th of the current month, for the upcoming month. (eg 
November’s payment is due on Oct 25th).  In order to hold your spot in the class, 
please be sure to pay on time-after the 25th classes are filled on a first-come, first-
serve basis.   
 
You may choose to pro-rate one of the summer months (June or July) if you plan 
to be on an extended vacation.  Make-ups are also allowed (see next section).   
 
A yearly registration fee is due for all enrolled students in September of each year.  
This registration fee is good until September of the following year, even if you 
withdraw and re-enter the program during that time.  The fee is pro-rated through-
out the year for those registering after September.     
 
Our tuition is based on an average of four classes per month.  Please be aware 
that there will be months where your child will have more than 4 in a month, and 
others (during holidays) where there may be less.  We do not pro-rate or apply 
credits for holiday closings. 
 
We do offer sibling discounts-please check in the office for details. 

GIRLS-preferable a leotard, but t-shirt (tucked in) and athletic shorts.  No socks 
or shoes once they are on the floor.  Footless tights ok.  Hair should always be 
pulled away from the face. 
 
BOYS-T-shirt (tucked in) and athletic shorts.  No socks or shoes. 
 
TUMBLING/CHEER-Leos or t-shirt (tucked in) and athletic shorts.  Socks and 
shoes at the discretion of the instructor.  Hair should always be pulled away 
from the face. 
 
No jewelry or clothing with zippers/buttons is allowed for safety purposes. 


